
 
 

                             December 24, 2017 
           4th Sunday of Advent 

     
 

Entering His Courts with Praise ...Be Grateful 

    Special Music “Hail To The Lord’s Anointed”    Quartet 

    Offering  “To Us A Child Of Hope Is Born”       Hymnal 189 

   “Away In A Manger”    Lk.2:7 

    Children’s Story             Karen Chronister 

Celebrating the Finished Work of Christ ...Be Repentant 

    Call To Worship   

    Singing  “Hark! The Herald Angels Sing”    Lk.2:14      Hymnal 201 

Seeking the Healing of Our Hearts ...Be Cleansed 

    Special Music “Lo! How A Rose E’er Blooming”    Quartet 

Empowering of the Word and Spirit ...Be Spirit Filled 

    Scripture   Luke 2: 10-11; Luke 4: 14-30    Gary and Shirley Bowman 

    Message   Jesus Met The Requirements To Be Our Messiah  
                Pastor Jim 

Sharing in the Body of Christ ...Be Committed      

    Singing  “O Come, All Ye Faithful”    Lk.2:15       Hymnal 212 

Praying for Ourselves and Others ...Be Prayerful 

    Prayer 

    Singing  “Silent Night, Holy Night”    Lk.2:16       Hymnal 193 

Connecting with the Heart of God ...Be Worshipful 

    Special Music “Good Christian Men, Rejoice”    Quartet 

    Singing  “Joy To The World”    Lk.2:10       Hymnal 318 

    “Jesus Messiah” 

    Pastoral Blessing 

   Brookville Church of the Brethren, P.O. Box 397, 220 Western Avenue, Brookville, OH  45309 
Phone: (937) 833-3215, E-mail: brookvillecob@aol.com 

 
We welcome you today to enter into the fellowship we have with one another through Jesus Christ. During 
the worship service opening time of praise there is an opportunity to bring your tithes and offerings forward 
as an expression of worship and place them in the offering plates provided. We invite everyone to complete 
the communication card and place it in the offering plate also. In the narthex there is an offering plate for 
those who prefer to place their offering and communication card there. 

 

Pastor: Jim Chronister  
 
Ministers:  Every member of the Church 

 
 

Our Vision: Glorifying God through faithful Discipleship. 

 

Getting prepared for the New Year. Every turn of the year provides an opportunity to celebrate the year 

that has passed and consider the days ahead of us. One person named it a ñnew year to become a new you.ò Well 

that may be stretching it a bit. However, who of us has not attempted resolutions? (I suggest the following          

exercises be done individually this week, unless your group decides to meet during the holidays) 

This weekôs Blueprint calls for each of us to set some goals for our spiritual development. This past year I again     

participated in the Xenos Summer Institute, in Columbus Ohio. As a campus ministry to reach students at The Ohio 

State University, this model congregation knows the work of developing mature believers in Jesus! Mark Wood the 

director of said ministry challenged us to think about three areas which need continual growth. First, the renewing of 

our mind. (Romans 12: 1-2). A good servant of Jesus nourishes their knowing/ thinking. Second, growing in godliness 

by stimulating character development. A disciple disciplines themselves to become more and more like Jesus.       

(2nd Timothy 3: 16-17). Finally, progressing in our competence of serving Jesus in our actions. (Again, 2nd Timothy    

3: 16-17) 

BLUEPRINT: disciples of Jesus continue a lifelong process of maturing in the faith. 

 Area 1: renewing my mind. Read Romans 12: 1-2 

  What new commitments do I need to make to enhance my Bible study? 

  Am I being led to consider taking part in some group to hold me accountable? 

Do I need to grow in my understanding of God to turn over more areas of my life to Jesus? How can I 

do this very thing? 

 

Area 2: growing in godliness and Christian character. Read 2nd Timothy 3: 16-17 

 Can I identify some area of my life which needs refinement? 

What seems to impede my effective living of Jesus? How can I begin overcoming that? 

Do I need an accountability partner as I work on that issue? Who? When? Where? 

 

Area 3: progressing in my competence for serving God. Again, read 2nd Timothy 3: 16-17 

 Do I know my inner motivations or gifts to serve Jesus? 

 Can I gain in my ability through some skill development? What, where, when, how? 

 Even professional golfers need a coach, so who can help me grow? 

 

These questions are purely to prime the pump so to speak in allowing the Holy Spirit to encourage us to a deeper 

walk with Jesus. A new ñextra creditò short term group will be meeting for 7 Mondays starting January 8, to assist in 

the desire for a closer walk with the Lord. (Like a temporary diet or new exercise program to kick off healthier living.) 

 

Dwh²LbD !{ ! 
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Every ñnew yearò we 

seek to set a course for 
the next 12 months to, in 

some way, become a 
ñnew me.ò This typically 

involved some           
commitment, like a    

resolution. 
 

Do I have a hunger to 
grow deeper in my     
relationship with Jesus? 
 

Have I found the         
difficulties of life sapping 
my spiritual strength? 
 

Am I floundering in my 
prayer life?  
 

Do I yearn for a more 
dynamic devotional     
experience? 
 

Has worship sometimes 
been more of a routine 
and less of an encounter 
with God? 
 

Do I want more from my 
church than I am        
presently getting? 
 

If you said yes to any of 
these questions, I invite 
you to a special ñextra 
creditò small group that 

will meet 6 Monday 
nights from 7- 8:30   
heading into Lent.  
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Community News 
Childcare is provided in the nursery located behind the sanctuary.  

THIS WEEKôS CALENDAR 
Today! Prayer Service, 9:00 A.M.-9:30 A.M. 
 Sunday School, 9:30 A.M. 
 Worship, 10:35 A.M. 

 Christmas Eve Service, 9pm 
 

Mon. Christmas  
 Office closed 
 

Tues.  Office closed 
 

Wed.  Deacon Body Meeting, 7:30 P.M. 
 

Thurs.  
 

Fri. Office closed 
 

Sat. Gospel Mission Workday, 9:00 A.M. 
 

Sun.  New Yearôs Eve 
 
 
 

 
 

                   

  Prayer Points 
 

Prayer requests received for this week: 
Beth Osswald; Kay McGraw; Pastor Larry & 
Cathy Lutz, Piqua COB; Bill & Vicki Atkins;   
Family of Lowell Petry; Family of Bill Perkins;   
Teresa Jones; Randy Herr; Phil Cook; Belinda 
Harrison; Jean Dove 
 
Recovery 
Sharlyn Deeter; Ben Chronister; Kirt Chronister; 
Dale Williamson; Patty Gregg’s dad; Roger 
Janeway; Fish and Donna Lindsey; Alexis    
Becker 
 
 
Continue to pray for: 
Individuals living in care centers 
Loss of loved ones 
Our nation – repentance 
Our President, his cabinet, etc. 
Salvation for loved ones & friends 
Spiritual battles & Addictions for young & old 
 
 
Praying for Churches of the District:   
 Salem 
 
 
Birthday Prayer List:  
 Matthew Miller, December 25 
 Ingrid Hensley, December 26 
 Dan Nihiser, December 27 
 Sue Dull, December 27 
 Mahala Dull, December 29 

Attendance last Sunday, SS 45, Worship 92 
 

Offering Last Week 
 

     Regular               Special 

 Regular     2674.00  

 Weekly Need    2849.00  

 Year to Date    2682.00  

      

 
 

 
Worship Leader 

Jack Jenkins 
 

Greeters for December 24 
Matt Dell and Adam Adkins 

 
Greeters for December 31 
Ted and Charlene Foster 

THIS WEEKôS SERVANTS 

Announcements and Activities 

                          Small Groups 
 

Every week folks gather to grow in their    
relationships with God, self and others.   
Below is a list of the leaders and       
meetings. Please feel free to consult with 
any one of them. The topic each week is found on page 4 with 
a Blueprint for growth as a follower of Jesus. 
 
Tues.   Study Group (Jeff Barnhart), at church, 7:00 PM 
Wed.    Study Group (Aaron Osswald); various places, 6:30 PM 

Fri.       Study Group (Chris Sievers); various places, 6:30 PM 

 

Southern Ohio/Kentucky 

Men's Retreat 

February 2-4, 2018 

An Exploration of Celtic Christianity 

 
Woodland Altars Campground 

Heritage Lodge 
 

Registration deadline January 20, 2018 
 

A brochure with more information including       
registration form is on the table in the narthex. 

 

You are cordially invited to attend the 

Christmas Eve service  

at 9:00pm, December 24th.  

 

The choir will be singing original songs written by Mike Sievers 

to tell the wonderful story of the birth of our Saviour, Jesus 

Christ. We will conclude our evening together singing Christmas 

carols by candlelight. This will be a great time to invite your 

family and friends. Hope to see you all there! 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Attention 3rd through 12th graders: Winter 
Blast flyers are on the Narthex table. Enjoy 
winter activities that will be held at  
Cricket Holler on January 26-27, 2018.  If 
you have questions please contact Charlene 
Foster. 

 
The next  

Gospel Mission Workday  
will be on December 30

th
.  

A sign-up sheet is on the  
window in the narthex. 


